
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 22nd of 

December 2022 
 

The Chairman opened the meeting.  

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 15th December 2022.  The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record. 

 

The carpet cleaning will be completed in one week and payments spread over three months. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

The extra cost for the Sky TV charge was identified as payment for Amazon Prime. 

 

A letter from Coors was read to the Committee informing of third-party price increases. 

 

A letter from the Club Coors Account Manager was read explaining that we no longer purchase third 

party beers, therefore there will not be an increase to the price of beer. Some third-party soft drinks 

and bottled beers have a small price increase. 

 

A revised quote separating flooring jobs were read and the Committee recommended a Finance 

Committee review before agreeing to a start date. 

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 

 


